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Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

What a fantastic start Nursery L have made at Varna Community Primary School! We hope that 

your child has settled in well and has enjoyed their time in Nursery. It has been great to get to 

know your child and the things they like doing. We especially liked exploring classroom and 

making new friends.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to share some information with you. A story book is given 

out on a Thursday and is to be brought back into school on the following Tuesday. This book is 

for you to read and enjoy with your child. There is no expectation for your child to read this 

book but encourage them to talk about what they can see in the pictures and their favourite 

part. Please encourage your child to look after their reading book as they are costly to replace.  

There is a charge of £5.00 for lost books. Some practical homework activites will also be sent 

out on a Thursday for you to do at home with your child.  
 

Please ensure your child wears the school uniform at all times.  Only small studded earrings are 

allowed and no other jewelry or watches can be worn.  As the children's learning also takes place 

outdoors, they need to wear sensible waterproof black shoes and a warm waterproof coat with a 

hood or a hat. If you would like your child to have spare clothes at school, please bring them in a 

small drawstring bag. Please write your child's name in all of their school uniform, coat, 

packed lunch box and spare clothes bag.  
  

If you have any questions or issues regarding your child’s time at school, you can always come 

and speak to a member of the Nursery before or after school to arrange an appointment.  

 

We are looking forward to an exciting year in Nursery. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

   

Miss Lomas 

 


